
June 20, 2013 

 

Tim Cook, CEO                                 “…with liberty and justice for all.” 
Apple 
One Infinite Loop 
Cupertino, CA 95014 
 

Dear Mr. Cook,  

Last year we sent you the enclosed letter, which is self-explanatory, and a follow-up letter in 

March 2013. Would you consider responding as we are going to include the results of this survey in a 

public release for the 4th of July weekend. Chevron and Walmart have already responded and we look 

forward to your practice or position at your annual shareholder meetings.  

Thank you.  

Sincerely yours,  

 

Ralph Nader 

 


